


DATE: August 15, 2019 

CITY OF NAPERVILLE 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Doug Krieger, City Manager 
Marcie Schatz, Deputy City Manager 

FROM: Dick Dublinski, Director of Public Works 

SUBJECT: Water Tower West Demolition - Status 

BACKGROUND: 

On June 18, City Council awarded the bid to demolish and dispose of the former Department 
of Public Works (DPW) facility located at 414 E. 5th Avenue to McDonagh Demolition. 

DISCUSSION: 

McDonagh Demolition is clearing the site of the remaining debris this week and is scheduled 
to ha�e all equipment off site by August 20th

. 

The Department of Public Works and TED Business Group are partnered to begin work on 
Phase 2, the paving and striping plans for the proposed parking area. Survey work will start 
the week of August 19th

. Weather depending, staff anticipates the daily fee commuter lot will 
be open for use in late October. 

The picture below of the site was taken on Wednesday, August 14th. 

The following hyperlink is to a time lapse video showing the third and fourth weeks of demolition 
activities: WTW Video link 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Please distribute this information to the City Council in the Manager's Memorandum. 

http://naperville.granicus.com/MediaPlayer.php?clip_id=1261

